
PRIVACY 
 

Information pursuant to the GDPR 

 

Thank you for visiting our website. 

 

Discover the updated information on the Privacy Policy of the Voice Over Foundation 

website, prepared in accordance with the European General Data Protection Regulation 

(GDPR). 

 

Data Controller 

 

The Controller is Voice Over Foundation, with headquarters in Milan. 

 

Why do we collect your personal data? 

 

The personal data we receive from people who come into contact with us on the dedicated 

website, for example when they request information on a specific topic or when they 

activate the newsletter to receive updates, or make a donation, are used for the sole 

purpose of providing the requested information or updates. 

 

The legal basis that legitimises the processing of your data is your free, specific, informed 

and unequivocal consent. 

 

What personal data do we collect? 

 

For the correct functioning of the website, computer systems are used that, for their normal 

operation, acquire certain information in automatic mode, directly related to the use of 

computer protocols. 

 

Such information may include, for example: IP address, type of browser used, ISP, 

operating system, domain name and addresses of websites from which you accessed or 

exited (referring/exit pages), information on the pages visited within the website, access 

time, stay on the single page, internal path analysis, etc. This data are used for the sole 

purpose of obtaining anonymous statistical information on the use of the website, to check 

its correct functioning, and is stored for the time strictly necessary for the technical 



purposes for which it is acquired. For details regarding the use of cookies, please refer to 

the "Cookie Policy" published on our website. 

 

How long do we keep your personal data? 

 

We keep your data for the time strictly necessary to answer your question or to send you 

the updates or information you have requested, or to process your donation. You can in 

any case unsubscribe from the newsletter at any time. 

 

Is your personal data passed on to third parties? 

 

Your personal data will never be disclosed to third parties indefinitely, but only transmitted 

in the following cases: 

 

Third party service providers 

 

We use other companies to carry out certain activities on our behalf. These suppliers have 

access only to the personal data necessary to carry out the tasks entrusted to them, and 

have contractually committed themselves to confidentiality, to comply with the indications 

and instructions provided by Voice Over Foundation, in addition to the applicable 

legislation on the protection of personal data. 

 

Public Authorities 

 

Data collected may be communicated to the competent authorities, in the event of alleged 

illegal activities or specific and motivated requests, as well as in case of legal protection of 

a right in the appropriate venues. 

  

What rights do you have in respect of your personal data? 

In relation to the processing of your personal data, you have the right to ask Voice Over 

Foundation for: 

 

Access: you can ask for confirmation whether or not data concerning you is being 

processed, as well as further clarification of the information contained in this disclosure. 

 

Correction: you can ask to correct or supplement the data you have provided us, if it is 



inaccurate. 

 

Erasure: you can ask for your data to be erased, if it is no longer necessary for our 

purposes, if you revoke your consent or if you object to its processing, if it is processed 

unlawfully, or if there is a legal obligation to delete it or it refers to persons under sixteen 

years of age. 

 

Limitation: you may request that your data be processed only for the purposes of storage, 

with the exclusion of other processing, for the period necessary for the rectification of your 

data, in case of unlawful processing for which you object to the cancellation, if you have to 

exercise your rights in court and the data stored by us may be useful to you and, finally, in 

case of objection to the processing and a check is underway on the prevalence of our 

legitimate reasons over yours. 

 

Objection: you may object to the processing of your data at any time, unless there are 

legitimate reasons for us to process the data that prevail over yours, for example for the 

exercise or our defence in court. 

 

Portability: you can ask to receive your data, or have it transmitted to another owner 

indicated by you, in a structured, commonly used, machine-readable format. 

 

Furthermore, we inform you that you have the right to lodge a complaint against the 

Supervisory Authority, which in Italy is the Garante per la Protezione dei Dati Personali 

(Data Protection Authority). 

 

At any time, you may ask to exercise your previous rights to Voice Over Foundation by 

writing to the following e-mail address info@voiceoverfoundation.org. 
 


